Antonia Hover

From: Office of Chairman La Rosa

Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 9:56 AM

To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket Correspondence - 20250011

Attachments: No more raises for FPL — Docket #20250011; No more raises for FPL — Docket #

20250011!; No more raises for FPL — Docket #20250011

Good morning,

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE — Consumers & Representatives in docket 20250011.

Thank you.












